





AT
‘([ Trillium

Community | po. Box 11756
Health Plan Eugene, Oregon 97440-3956

Health Insurance Exchange

Ms. Conley reviewed the health insurance exchange participation process and
timelines. She discussed potential opportunity and risks for participation. Mr. Coplin
reported that the Trillium Executive Committee gave authority for management to
move forward with a Letter of Intent (LOI) to participate in the exchange and further
discussion after management has an opportunity to review the RFP. After
discussion, the Board was in support of that decision.

Funding Request Procedure

Mr. Coplin reported that Trillium continues to receive service system investment
requests. Mr. Coplin presented a draft decision process for strategic care system
investment requests which are funding requests for programs, services or
organizations not directly related to covered benefits. Dr. Wuest reported that the
Trillium Executive Committee would like the Board to consider making the process
formal and public. The Board approved process as Policy and Procedure to be
published on the Trillium website.

IT Committee Report

Dr. Korjenek gave an update on the Health Information Technology Workgroup
membership and representation. She described the workgroup’s main functions as
to define the needs of the technology and communication needs of the community
and to create proposed plans for meeting those needs. Dr. Korjenek reported that
the Workgroup and management are reviewing commercial products with the
capability of creating shared care plans. = The Board suggested that the Patient
Centered Primary Care Medical Home Committee be involved and informed.

6. Transformation Plan Update

Ms. Conley reported that Trillium’s transformation plan is currently in the review

process by the Oregon Health Authority.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:43 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Lisa Williams
Executive Assistant
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